
Welcome to our first newsletter which we will send now every 
few weeks to keep you all up to date with the building 
development and key updates and information. 
We are so excited to meet you all in person which we hope will be 
in July in your new school. There you will meet some of the new 
staff we have appointed and the other students who will be 
starting with you. For all of us this will be a new adventure and I 
for one can not wait for it to start.  
You still have a term at your current schools which you must make 
the most of and enjoy every minute. We will continue to work    
behind the scenes getting everything in place ready to welcome 
you all in September.  
For now have a great Easter holiday.   
            Miss M L Litton       
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Try to find the four house 
names and colours. We've 
given you some hints 
below for the house 
names. (They are all Deer 
names.)  

There is also a bonus word 
for you to find...  

R _ _ 

E _ K 

_ _K  A 

F _ _ _ _ _ 

Current images of Deer Park School 

As part of your transition to Deer Park 

School, we are already busy talking to 

your primary schools and sharing 

information with them.  You're probably 

wondering when your official Induction 

Day is? The delay in telling you a date is 

because we are hoping to hold this day at 

Deer Park so you can see your incredible 

new school before the Summer break. 

Once we have a confirmed date we will let 

you know but we expect it to be in the 

first two weeks of July. We felt it was right 

that you are the very first people to go 

inside and use your amazing school.   


